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Mr. David Foster, Division Chief 
c/o Sharla Dillon, Dockets & Records Manager 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Utilities Division 
502 Deaderick Street 
4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

151 Southhall Lane, Ste 450 
Maitland, FL 32751 

P.O. Drawer 200 
Wnter Park, FL 32790-0200 

www.inteserra.com 

April 10, 2018 
Via Overnight Delivery 

RE: Onvoy, LLC -Application for Certificate to Provide Competing Local Exchange and Long Distance 
Telecommunications Services on a Facilities and Resold Basis 
Docket No. 18-00023 

Dear Mr. Foster: 

Enclosed for filing please find the original and thirteen (13) copies of the response to Commission's 
questions for the above-referenced docket submitted on behalf of Onvoy, LLC. The following 
information is provided: 

1. Does Onvoy, LLC intend to use the assumed name "lnteliquent" in Tennessee? If so, please 
amend the petition to include the assumed name. 

Onvoy does not plan on initially using the Onvoy, LLC d/b/a of lnteliquent in Tennessee. 

2. The surety bond provided lists the "Principal" as Michael Donahue. The telecommunications 
provider surety bond should be in the name of the provider. Include any assumed names on the 
bond as well. 

Onvoy is in the midst of getting the TN bond revised and will forward to the Commission once 
completed. 

3. The financial information filed under seal referenced "accompanying notes to consolidated 
financial statements." There were no accompanying notes. Provide the "accompanying notes to 
consolidated financial statements" referenced in the financial exhibit. 

Please see attached. The Company is requesting confidential treatment of its financial 
information. The Company is a privately held corporation and regards its financial statements as 
highly confidential and proprietary. Please handle this information in accordance with 
Commission established procedures for confidential material. 



Onvoy, LLC 
April 10, 2018 
Page 2 of 2 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and 
returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 
via email to croesel@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Carey Roese! 
Consultant 

cc: Mary Buley - Onvoy 
tms: TNL1800a 
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